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December PTO Meeting Minutes

Approved November 2023 minutes Kate and Jenny

President’s Report -Theresa
● There has been a switch in the board, Julie has taken a step back from the board. We

appreciate all that Julie has done in the past year and a half. As a community please
reach out and thank her for contributions.

● Sammi Eletto will move to the 2nd VP position until June.
May Dinner- Liz W.

● Save the Dates will be out soon
● There will be no assigned seating this year. There will be tables and cocktail tables.
● Appetizers, dinner and dessert will be served.
● There will be a committee to help making baskets and solicitation
● Contact Liz W. or Allison M. with any questions

Golf Outing- Theresa
● Need committee members to get the event planning started.
● Looking for locations- open to suggestions

Wizards Game - Theresa
● All 4 elementary schools are working together on a fundraiser with the Wizards
● 4/4/24 at Ramapo
● Looking for representatives from each school to serve on the committee

Theme Day- Theresa
● The Board has been working on the details. We will meet one more time in December.

More information will be out in January, and the Board will start to look for volunteers.
First VP - Kristen

● There are extra directories if you have misplaced or had a spill. Please contact Kristen if
you need an extra copy

● You can still sign up for the PTO office. If you do, you will receive a copy of the directory.
● Organizing a Cookie Walk for the teachers 12/18/23, sign up will go out tonight. Please

use the link to sign up for baking or buying 3 dozen cookies, or contributing to the hot
chocolate bar. If you are baking cookies please provide a recipe. We plan to put them
out so that the teachers can take a copy with them. Submissions are due by 12/8/23



Treasurer- Andrea

Economy Shop- Ashley & Beth
● Welcome Beth! Beth will be assisting Ashley with the Economy Shop
● Coolidge received its first of three checks for the year in the amount of $4000.00!!

Second VP-Michelle
● Thank you to all those who went to Blue Moon. We should receive a check from the

fundraiser next week.
Third VP- No report
Principals Report - Mr. F.

● Thank you for the Cookie Walk. The teachers appreciate all the treats.
● Thank you to Mrs N for all her hard work for this Friday’s author visit.She has been

preparing the students and reading Wendy Mass books with the students.
● 12/22/23 is a full day of school
● 12/22/23 will be the Sing A Paloza at the end of the day. There will be singing, games

and at the end the holiday card is revealed.
● This month’s school wide meeting will be held a week before, at the meeting the musical

will be revealed. Mr. Cosman will make a “trailer” introduction to which musical was
picked.



● 12/14/23 4th and 5th Grade showcase, the fourth and fifth graders volunteer to show off
their talents.

● 12/19/23 3rd Grade Show
● 12/15/23 Report cards will be on Genesis

Promethium Board Presentation- Mrs P and Mr. C
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Meeting End 3:08 PM

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1FIDABTy27qRL7-jaZjWgHxWqnETDkqyYpCd31gg_qbU/edit?usp=sharing

